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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

Date: January 1st 2025 

Subject: BCMA Association Condemns Recent Terrorist Attacks in Germany and New Orleans 

 

As salamu Alaikum Wa Rahmatullah, 

The BCMA (BC Muslim Association) strongly condemns the recent terrorist attacks that have tragically 

claimed innocent lives in Germany and New Orleans. These abhorrent acts of violence and hate go against 

the very fabric and core values of our faith. Such actions have no place in our society. Our hearts and 

prayers are with the victims and their families during this difficult time. 

 

 

 The BCMA remains committed to promoting inclusiveness, diversity, and support for all communities and 

faith-based groups We believe that our strength lies in our unity and collective efforts to foster 

understanding and compassion among all people. In times of tragedy, we must come together to reject 

hatred and violence while embracing our shared humanity.  

 

 

 We urge everyone to stand against extremism in all its forms and to support one another in our quest for 

peace and harmony.  

 

 

Together, we can build a more tolerant and understanding world for future generations. 

 

 

 

Jazak Allah Kairan, 

Salamu Alaikum Wa Rahmatullah 

 

 

 

Imtiaz Asin 

Vice President Media and Public Relations 

The BC Muslim Association  
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